
From:  Laurie Cohn <lcohn2010@gmail.com>

Sent time:  04/16/2020 07:05:13 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Notice of Completion and Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
 

Thank you.  You may remove my name from future mailings/emails.
 
 

Laurie Cohn
        4227 Bellaire Ave.
Studio City, CA 91604
 

From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 8:30 AM
To: undisclosed‐recipients:
Subject: Notice of Completion and Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft EIR (ENV‐2018‐2116‐EIR)
 
Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated recipient of the Notice of Completion and
Availability for the Hollywood Center Project Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR). 
 
This email is to inform you that the City has released the Draft EIR for the Hollywood Center Project, which is now available for
public review on the City's website at the following location: https://planning.lacity.org/development‐
services/eir/hollywood‐center‐project‐1. In addition, digital copies may be provided via CD‐ROM or USB flash drive. Due to
current events surrounding COVID‐19, the City is taking additional steps to provide the public access to documents. Should you
need special accommodations, please contact me directly.

The comment period for the Draft EIR is from April 16, 2020 to June 1, 2020. If you wish to provide comments, please reference
the Environmental Case No. above, and submit them in writing by Monday, June 1, 2020, no later than 4:00 p.m.     
 
Written comments may be submitted via:
 
Mail: Mindy Nguyen
City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning
221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
 
Email: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Please see the attached Notice for more information.   

Thank you. 
 
‐‐
 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3674
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